
Skipton Class 

 

During science week, Skipton Class did some bubble printing. Lots of ‘training’ was 

needed to ensure pupils understood 

to blow down the straw, rather than 

suck liquid through it!!!  

Pupils learned that because washing 

up liquid can hold air inside its 

bubbles, when you blow air into the 

mixture it stays there creating lots of 

coloured bubbles. Because there is 

water in the mixture, when you put 

paper on top of it the water is sucked 

into the paper, leaving a print. 

 
 


